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Dear Parents/Carers  
  
Thank you to all the parents and carers that supported the PTA stalls at sports day, your 
cake and uniform donations were much appreciated, as always. We raised a fantastic 
£527.48!!!  
  
We presented both schools with a substantial amount of money for this year, which has 
been raised purely by the PTA. Both schools have received £5000 together with a further 
£1200 for TA funding, which is provided to each school each term.   
  
I’m sure you are aware that these vital funds are raised for the schools and our children’s 
benefit. This is a result of the work by the PTA and because of your kind donations and 
support of PTA events. As always a 100% of the profit raised gets donated to both 
schools.   
  
For the coming 3 years the PTA hope to fund the new Ipad’s for the juniors which will 
cost £5000 a year. In turn the infants will receive the exact same amount with the 
additional £1200 per school per term for TA’s.  
  
We are always looking for support at events and welcome anyone who would be willing 
to donate even 30 minutes of their time. The summer fete is only a matter of days away 
and we still need some volunteers to run a couple of stalls, if you can spare some time 
please do come and speak to any members of the PTA.  
  
Please don’t forget non uniform day on Friday in return for your requested item as per 
the letter on the 12th June:-  
  
Ash – Blue Willow –Yellow Sliver Birch – Green Chestnut – Red Elm – Brown Beech – 
White Years 3 and 4 – Jars of Sweets Years 5 and 6 – Bottles of Drinks  
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Alex Minett Chair of the PTA 




